
 
 

WINTER WARMTH 
 

As winter sets in, I am sure we are all acutely aware of the plight of 
those who find themselves living on our streets. There will also be many 
folks for whom Christmas is a lonely and sad time. And so we would like 
to collect hats, socks, gloves and scarves which we will gift wrap and 
arrange to be distributed to folks sleeping on the streets of Liverpool, 
with a message to let them know we are thinking about them this 
Christmas. If you are able to donate any of these items please, 
new/good as new, they can be left in a labelled box at the front of the 
worship area. 
 


